


 

Please note that due to the public interest in our work the Ministry responses to requests for 
official information on our OIA responses page shortly after the response has been sent.  If 
you have any queries about this, please feel free to contact our Ministerial Services team: 
ministerials@mfe.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rebecca Scannell 
Project Lead – Resource Management Reform 
  

Released under the provision of the Official Information Act 1982












